
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

November 26, 2019 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: UG – 190873:  Withdrawal of NW Natural’s Petition for Accounting Order: 
Headquarters Lease 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (“NW Natural” or the “Company”), hereby 
withdraws the petition for an accounting order regarding the Company’s new headquarters 
lease transaction, filed on October 18, 2019.  After further review, the Commission does not 
need to issue an accounting order because the Company’s proposal is consistent with the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s system of accounts.  Please consider all materials 
submitted with the petition withdrawn.  

Please address correspondence on this matter as follows: 

Kyle Walker 
Rates/Regulatory Manager 
220 NW Second Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97209-3991  
Phone: (503) 226-4211, ext. 5858 
Email: kyle.walker@nwnatural.com 

Zachary D. Kravitz  
Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
220 NW Second Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97209-3991 
Phone: (503) 220-2379 
Email: zdk@nwnatural.com  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Eric W. Nelsen 

Eric W. Nelsen 
Senior Regulatory Attorney 
NW Natural 
220 NW Second Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97209-3991 
Phone: (503) 721-2476 
Email: eric.nelsen@nwnatural.com 

Eric Nelsen 
Senior Regulatory Attorney 
Tel:  503.721.2476 
Fax: 503.220.2579 
Email: eric.nelsen@nwnatural.com 
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